
CLUB MEMBERS OLD PICTURE GALLERY

Ron Henzen’s motorcycle photos 
from the 60’s and 70’s

My 1966 T20 Suzuki 250cc, had been raced prior to me owning it. It was a great 
bike, but needed constant attention to tuning etc. I had this bike from about 1968 

to late 1971, in Sydney.

My brand new GT750 Suzuki just collected that day from Hazel & 
Moore M/C shop in Sydney, December 1971. I traded in my T20 

Suzuki for this bike, which I kept for nine years. In that time I took it 
to Europe 1973/74 and rode around Australia in 1975.

Ron Henzen’s motorcycle photos 
from the 60’s and 70’s

Barry Sheene and Phil Reid on Practice Saturday at the 
Malory Park post TT race meeting in central England, 

June 1974.
My 1942 WLA 750cc Harley Davidson, which I had purchased in pieces for $150.00, rebuilt 

it, toured Tasmania in 1969 and sold it for about $700.00. Oh, if I still had it now!!

Crossing the Nullarbor on my GT750 
Suzuki in 1975. By this stage the GT was 

painted black and was fitted with a 
German made three into one exhaust 
system, purchased in Europe in 1974.


